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 Evaluation by

Hcéres

Hcéres, a partner of
choice

An evaluation tool designed to
serve the participants; Hcéres
evaluation objectives, principles
and methods

 

Key actors

Evaluated entities and
stakeholders, experts, Hcéres

 

Integrated evaluation

A process involving di�erent
departments at Hcéres; an
integrated evaluation for each
cluster of higher education and
research institutions

Evaluation and
accreditation abroad

A range of services based on
compliance with European
standards and adapted to the
local context

 

Validation of
procedures

Principles used by Hcéres to
validate the evaluation
procedures used by other bodies

 

Evaluation campaigns

Breakdown of evaluation
campaigns into 5 geographical
areas called Groups A, B, C, D
and E

Reports and synthesis

Types of evaluation reports,
evaluation summaries and
integrated evaluation reviews

Cookies management panel

Evaluation by Hcéres
In the best interests of the evaluated organisations, Hcéres adopts a tried and tested

methodology based on international best practices. Each year, it introduces improvements

made by the French High Council via its quality policy and in line with its values of independence,

transparency and fairness.

https://www.hceres.fr/en/evaluations
https://www.hceres.fr/en/hceres-partner-choice
https://www.hceres.fr/en/key-actors
https://www.hceres.fr/en/node/1325
https://www.hceres.fr/en/evaluation-and-accreditation-abroad
https://www.hceres.fr/en/validation-procedures
https://www.hceres.fr/en/evaluation-campaigns
https://www.hceres.fr/en/reports-and-synthesis
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